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To Whom It May Concern,

I'm writing to express my vehement opposition to the new planned Lizzie's Station project
on Mt. Washington. The summit of Mount Washington maintains one of the last vestiges of
alpine habitat in the state, habitat that is incredibly susceptible to development and overuse.
The Whites are already under-threat from being "over-loved"... please don't exacerbate the
problem.

Sincerely,
Chris Stoner
Chesterfield, NH



